
From: Judith Akins 
Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2019 10:45 AM 
To: McInerney, Lucy (ECY) <LPEB461@ECY.WA.GOV> 
Subject: Central Waterfront Cleanup 
 
I recently attended the walking tour of the Central Waterfront cleanup site with Re-Sources. I am 
concerned that there should be more in depth cleanup including the spots North and South of the 
asphalted area . 
 
I am requesting that a public hearing be scheduled to allow for more citizen input and discussion 
of the plan. I do realize that we can comment online etc. but I think we should consider that the 
summer vacations and the current political activity around Bellingham might deter people from 
commenting in the time allocated.  Please extend this comment period and hold a public meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Judith Akins 
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